David Henderson, Butterfly Enthusiasts Southeast Texas and Sybil Buchell
Lepidoptera Summary
This researcher was not ToD funded.
David Henderson was a designated TWIG researcher for lepidoptera in the early years of the ToD.  He was President of the Butterfly Enthusiasts of Southeast Texas and worked with Sybil Buchell.  Henderson conducted several Butterfly Watches which resulted in checklists.  Data was not reported in standard form.  Linda Brindle was the director at the time.  Mona Halvorsen was not able to report the data to NPS due to incomplete information such as missing longitude and latitude points.  As of 2012, information had not been shared.
Interest in Lepidoptera resulted in various press releases and the discovery of interesting historical data.  
A student art exhibit was created by Kountze High School students and displayed in the high school and at Kountze Public Library.  The exhibit is available for viewing.  Contact Mary C. Johnston to reserve.
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Hugo Kons
A 2008 proposal for a collecting permit by Hugo Kons is in the Lepidoptera file but that appears to be all.

Don Dubois
A folder with data from a survey in 2011 was also in the file.
